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MATTIE COHAN

From: Jon Comstock-Legal [Jon.Comstock@walmartlegal.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 28, 2010 8:59 PM
To: MATTIE COHAN
Subject: Interim Final Rule - Attorney Fees - Comment

Dear Ms. Cohan,  

While I am a member of the Board of Directors for Legal Aid of Arkansas and an in-house attorney at Wal-
Mart Stores, Inc., my comments below represent my personal opinions only. 

I very much agree with the content of the Interim Final Rule and the background discussion provided by LSC.  
The previous prohibition had always struck me as inconsistent with the mission of the Legal Services 
Corporation to provide meaningful access to justice for those with limited income.  As a trial attorney for 
almost 30 years, it has been obvious to me - and every 


